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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

SENIOR PHOTO DAY AT ECOLE’S STUDIOS 
SUNDAY 27 OCTOBER, 2024 

 
We are excited to have WinkiPop Media return to Ecole for our Senior Photo Day. WinkiPop will take 
professional photographs of the students in their lovely End of Year Performance (EOYP) costumes, or a 
dance outfit of their own. We would like to offer your child the opportunity to participate in this day, on 
Sunday 27 October at Ecole’s studios. This is an optional event.  
 
The WinkiPop Media photos are amazing. We have always been thrilled with the results. You will see 
their photos around Ecole’s foyer areas from previous years, as well as on our website. 
 
WinkiPop Media will take a portrait of each child in costume, in three poses. Below you will find a link to 
the Signup sheet.  
 
Please note the following information when registering your child for Photo Day: 
 
10.00 am to 1.00 pm Photographs of all genres excluding Ballet eg. Jazz, Hip Hop 
2.15 pm to 4.45 pm Ballet Students* 

 
*If you would like your child photographed in a Tutu or Romantic Tutu instead of their classical EOYP costume, please book a 
time in the Ballet section (2.15 pm to 4.45 pm) and write which one. We have a limited number of Tutus and Romantic Tutus, in 
limited sizing. If we cannot accommodate this request for you, we will be in touch prior to the day. 
 
Photo Day incurs a charge of $20 (cash or credit card). Once payment is made, you will receive a card 
with the ordering instructions and password for viewing the photos (they will be uploaded within 7 days), 
plus a $10 discount code that you can redeem when purchasing photos from WinkiPop Media, via their 
website. NB. ordering photos is an additional charge. All orders are handled by WinkiPop Media. 
 
Please click on this link to register your child for Photo Day, https://signup.zone/photo-day. The link for 
registering will close on Friday 18 October. Please arrive 15 minutes before your selected time. The 
costumes will be at Ecole for the students to wear. Students may book one time only. If you wish to have 
a second photograph taken, please add this to the waitlist area at the bottom of the signup sheet and we 
will be in touch if we can accommodate this request. 
 
Hair for Ballet students should be a bun, in a style of their choosing eg. middle part low bun or high bun 
no part, or braided bun, or royal bun etc. Other genres should be a ponytail of their choosing eg. low 
pony tail with a middle part or high ponytail with no part or a braid into a ponytail etc. Stage makeup is 
required for the Photo Day. Please visit our website for make-up requirements, 
www.ecole.com.au/photo-day. 
 
Please ensure that your child has the correct dance shoes for photo day. Ballet - Pink Canvas ballet 
shoes and theatrical pink ballet tights, Jazz / Musical Theatre – Black jazz shoes, Lyrical – theatrical pink 
convertible ballet tights, Hip Hop – predominantly white sneakers with no show white socks, Tap – Black 
tap shoes, Acro – bare feet. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child on 27 October for Photo Day. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Bonnie Sartori 
Principal 
Ecole Ballet & Dance Theatre 


